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M00321-12 FERRULE REPLACES M00320-12 FERRULE

TECHNICAL BULLETIN
April 2018

In accordance with Manuli Hydraulics’ policy of continuous improvement, the 
M00320-12 ferrule will be replaced by the newly created M00321-12 ferrule, 
effective immediately. 

The new M00321-12 reference is a direct replacement for the M00320-12, and can 
be used in all situations where the M00320-12 was used. 

Similarly, the crimping data for the M00321-12 reference is identical to that of the 
M00320-12. 

The only physical difference between the two references is an improved design 
around the latching area, providing a more resilient connection.

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact your local 
Manuli Sales Representative.
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